
Hi Sisters and Brothers, 

 

I hope everyone is doing well. 

 

I went with other members of the Veterans of Foreign and the Auxiliary on the 

28 th of October 2023, to McMinnville, Oregon for the Institution of the Auxiliary to 

Post #4015 Greater Yamhill County. It was a wonderful experience. There were 

members and family attendance. Congratulations! 

 

On the 2 nd of November 2023, I had the privilege to go to the first meeting of the 

Auxiliary to Post #4015 Greater Yamhill County and install the first officers. 

Thank you all and have a great year. Remember if you have questions, you can 

reach out to any one of us at the Department. We’re here to help in any way we 

can. That goes for everyone. 

 

Thank you all for what you do for our veterans and their families. 


